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RE: Proposed Regulation
State Board of Landscape Architects
16A-619: Fees
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Dear Mr. Kaufman:

The House Professional Licensure Committee on this date voted to take no formal action on
Regulation 16A-619 until final regulation is promulgated and submit the following comments:

• The Committee requests the rationale for biennial renewal registration fees for landscape
architects being increased by 55% when there has been no change in the amount of the fee
in twenty seven (27) years.

Sincerely,

Michael P. McGeehan
Chairman, House Professional Licensure Committee


